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January 14, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Note re minister’s response to Review Report 21-209-RR 
 
In Review Report 21-209-RR, I concluded that the Review Report 
could not be published in full without further breaching the 
Complainant’s privacy. 
 
The portion of the Review Report following paragraph 18 was therefore 
delivered only to the Complainant and the Department of Justice. 
 
Today I received the minister’s response to Review Report 21-209-RR. 
I have concluded, for the same reasons contained in Review Report 21-
209-RR, that it is not possible to release the minister’s response without 
further breaching the Complainant’s privacy. 
 
I confirm that the minister has complied with the requirements of 
section 49.6 of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 
and this office’s involvement with the matter is therefore concluded. 
 
Graham Steele 
ᑲᒥᓯᓇ / Commissioner / Kamisina / Commissaire 
 


